
 
Wibsey Primary School 

North Road, Wibsey, Bradford, BD6 1RL 
Tel: 01274 678016/775545 

Headteacher: Mr N M Cooper 
 

 
7th October 2016 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Parents’ Speech and Language Advice Group 
 
Our commissioned Speech and Language Therapist, Hannah Bond is delivering two Parents’ 
Speech and Language Advice sessions on Wednesday 12th October.  They will be held in the 
main school building between 8.40 – 9.10am for the morning parents, and between 12.40 – 1.10pm 
for the afternoon parents.  These times will allow you to drop off your child at Nursery and then join 
Hannah for a cup of tea or coffee. 
 
The sessions will involve Hannah discussing the following: 
 

 Early language advice. 

 The importance of modelling clear speech. 

 How to wean your child off their dummy. 

 Broadening language through play. 
 

You will also have the chance to discuss your child’s speech and language development. 
 
I really hope you will be able to take advantage of this opportunity.  Can you please inform me if you 
wish to attend one of the sessions. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Ms T Rolston 
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Parents’ Speech and Language Advice Group 

 
 
Name of child                                ___________________________   
 
I will/will not be able to attend the advice group on Wednesday 12th October. 
 
 
Signed                                             _________ 
  Parent/Carer 
 
 
 


